
 

                                 06.01.2023 
 

 
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 

 

 

   Our dear clients, partners, and friends, 

 

   The fight on the diplomatic and military fronts in Ukraine continues. At the 

beginning of this year the support of foreign partners reached a new level and this 

is an important sign for the resumption of security for all Ukrainians and a 

guarantee of peace for Europeans. This brings our victory closer.  

 

   Centravis production works effectively. All of our equipment is running, the Hot 

and the Cold Shops are working, production is provided with necessary materials.  

 

   Logistics team constantly controls the safest ways to deliver the finished 

products. Our Sales offices worldwide in Essen, Milan, Krakow, Lugano, Houston, 

and Dubai are open and always ready to your requests. The Financial and 

Administrative Departments, Customer support are waiting to your calls and ready 

to answer on all your questions. We are united and ready for any task. 

 

   Centravis CEO Yuriy Atanasov and Production Director Andriy Krasjuk stay in 

Ukraine and keep working in Nikopol. 

 

   Launch of a new production in Uzhgorod is at the final stage. The team completes 

the necessary processes. We are expanding our capacity and this gives us more 

energy to work despite all circumstances. 

 

Thank you for choosing our products. Glory to Ukraine! 
 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Artem Atanasov aatanasov@centravis.com 

Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 
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